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17 August, 2023 
 

Request for Silent STA 
 
The K35OU-D transmitter had to be removed for repairs and was shut down on 08/07/2023.  
Internal device failures had made it impossible to maintain full rated output power.  The 
transmitter has been returned to the manufacturer and those repairs are underway. 
 
Since the entire repair process is expected to take longer than 30 days, in accordance with 
74.763(b) Ventana requests a silent STA for a period of six months to allow these repairs to be 
completed and the transmitter to be reinstalled and returned to normal broadcasting.  
 
The public interest would be served by this proposal by allowing K35OU-D to return to the air 
serving the public as soon as its transmitter can be repaired and restored to service.  
 
 


